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PROPOSED LAYOUT 

NEW GATEWAY  
CRESCENT 

JUNCTION 

SILLOGUE GREEN 

EXTENSION 

REMOVED 

NEW LINK TO 

BALLYMUN MAIN ST 

SILLOGUE 

GARDENS 



 

            

 IMPROVING THE AREA FOR THE LOCAL 

COMMUNITY 

 NEW CARRIAGEWAY, FOOTPATHS 

AND PEDESTRIAN CROSSINGS ON 

SILLOGUE AVENUE 

 NEW JUNCTION AT SILLOGUE ROAD 

AND GATEWAY CRESCENT 

 UPGRADE WORKS WITHIN SILLOGUE 

GARDENS 

 NEW PUBLIC LIGHTING AND NEW  

TREES 

 SILLOGUE GREEN WILL NOT BE 

EXTENDED AS PART OF THIS PROJECT 

 

 

 

 

 

SILLOGUE WORKS UPDATE 



 

 

WHAT IS HAPPENING THIS MONTH? JUNE 2021 



 
 
 
 

 CONSTRUCTION SITES ARE VERY DANGEROUS, PLEASE KEEP CHILDREN SAFE 

AND AWAY FROM THE WORKS AREAS 

 DAMAGED FENCING ALLOWS SMALL CHILDREN TO ACCESS THE SITE, IF YOU 

NOTICE ANY DAMAGE, OR OTHER INCIDENTS, PLEASE CONTACT THE PROJECT 

LIAISON OFFICER (085-8874115) OR THE LOCAL GARDA STATION (01-

6664400) AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 

 BRYR LOCAL YOUTH GROUP WILL BE RUNNING PROJECTS THROUGHOUT THE 

SUMMER. CONTACT 01-8667600 OR EMAIL INFO@BRYR.IE FOR MORE 

INFORMATION. 

 FURTHER INFORMATION IS AVAILABLE  ON 01-2223066  

OR AT:  

HTTPS://WWW.DUBLINCITY.IE/RESIDENTIAL/TRANSPORTATION/ 

ROADS-AND-TRAFFIC-PROJECTS/SILLOGUE-INFRASTRUCTURE-SCHEME 

  

STAY SAFE 

mailto:info@bryr.ie

